NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM OF THE
GOVERNING BODY OF THE
CITY OF BLANCO

August 21, 2019 @10:00 AM

Notice is hereby given that a Possible Quorum of the governing body of the City of Blanco will
be in attendance at the Waste Water Treatment Plant, 289 Waters Edge, Blanco, Texas. A walk
through of the property shall take place for inspection and/or completion status. No business that
would require a vote shall take place.

I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that the above Notice of Possible Quorum
of the Governing Body of the City of Blanco is a true and correct copy of said Notice and
that I posted a true and correct copy of said Notice in the window in the City Hall of said
City of Blanco, Texas, in a place convenient and readily accessible to the general public
at all times and said Notice was posted on the 16th day of August 2019, prior to 5:00 p.m.

and remained so posted continuously for at least 72 hours preceding the scheduled time
of gathering.
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Wendy Pattersony City Secretary
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